Bruce Centre District W.I. Annual



The annual meeting of the Bruce Centre District Women's Institute was held Wednesday in Knox Presbyterian Church at Tara with many delegates attending from the district. Shown here are the new officers elected at the meeting. Left to right, in front, are Mrs. Harry McDougald, president of Tara; and Mrs. Arthur Maun-

drell, Provincial Board director, of Southampton. Behind are Mrs. Donald McKay, first vice, Tiverton; Miss Mary Lou Black, home economist, Walkerton; Mrs. Wilmer Ribey, past president, Paisley; and Mrs. Gordon Crawford, secretary treasurer, Burgoyne.—Sun-Times Staff Photo.

Bruce Centre District W.I. Meets At Southampton



The annual meeting of Bruce Centre District Women's Institute was held in Southampton and elected officers for 1960-61. Members of the executive, from the left, are: front row, Mrs. O. C. Gateman, Southampton, honorary president; Mrs. Harold Wolfe, Dobbinton, Federation of Agriculture representative; Mrs. A. Maundrell, Southampton, provincial representative;

Mrs. Harry McDougald. Tara, president; back row, Mrs. Gordon Crawford, Southampton secretary-treasurer; Miss Mary Lou Black, home economist, Dept. of Agriculture; Mrs. Wilmer Ribey, past president; Mrs. J. MacKay Tiverton, vice president; Mrs. Joseph Haines, Port Elgin, 2nd vice president.—Photo by Scarrow.